
On November 23rd, 2004 the Mayor created a Red Tape
Commission. Its job is to help make City Hall more customer-
friendly, reducing unnecessary paperwork and hassle for
businesses, charities, government and taxpayers alike. “Red tape”
can be a form that doesn’t seem necessary, a by-law that is hard to
understand, or a system that doesn’t seem to do what it’s supposed
to do. And the best idea to improve our service might just come
from you – for Winnipeg’s citizens are also our customers.

Do you have an idea, a concern or a red tape story you’d like 
the Commission to consider? Please send the Commission a 
written submission via mail to the following address before 
January 31st, 2005.

To make your submission confidential, simply leave out any
personal information and do not include a return address.

To learn more about the Commission, check online at
http://www.winnipeg.ca/interhom/mayors office/NoRedTape/

Or you can send in a submission of ANY length in writing 
to Noredtape@winnipeg.ca before January 31, 2005.

Or you can Fax any submission to 204-949-0566,
attention Noredtape.

The Mayor’s Red Tape Commission
5th Floor • Civic Centre • 510 Main Street

Winnipeg, MB • R3B 1B9

Help us 
cut through 

the red tape...


